THE POLLY CREWS APPRECIATION GIFT

MERCHANTS NATIONAL BANK P.O. Box 17007 Fort Smith, Arkansas 72917



July 5, 1994

Dear Friend of Polly,

Son son for the

As you may know, Polly is retiring from the Fort Smith Art Center in August. She has devoted a lifetime of energy, talent and personality to building the Art Center and enhancing the quality of life in this entire area. Her efforts have not only encouraged and improved the arts, but also have helped build our economy and our educational and cultural institutions.

A gala reception is being planned to honor Polly at the Fort Smith Civic Center on her birthday, Saturday, August 20, from 3:00 to 5:00 P.M.

Through the years her selfless efforts have made this community a better place for all of us. Now many are asking, **"What can I do for Polly?"** The answer is simple. If you would like to participate by expressing your appreciation to Polly, send your check to the special account established for this event.

You may also wish to enclose a personal note to Polly with your check. A list of donors and all messages received will be placed in an Honorary Scrap Book. The lump sum gift from her friends and scrap book will be presented to her at the reception. Please join us in telling our friend how much we really do appreciate all she has done for so many, for so long!

Thank you for "Appreciating Polly"! See you on August 20.

Sincerely,

Appreciation Gift Committee

Dick Udouj, Peggy Weidman, Margaret Moseley, Jack Thiele, Larry Devero

Boult